
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG EASTER OFFERING  

 

Extra envelopes and prayer guides for the Annie Armstrong Easter   

Offering are in the Narthex.  Please support our North American       

missionaries with your prayers and contributions.  Our goal this year   

is $2,500. 

 

HELP THE EASTER BUNNY...AND YOUTH MISSIONS IN THE PROCESS 

 

Make your Easter basket filling task easier and tastier this year by  

purchasing home made Easter eggs from the WMU. We will be taking 

orders for either peanut butter or butter cream eggs on March 24, 31 

and April 7 after church, in the old fellowship hall. The eggs will be only 

a $5 donation unless you would like them personalized with a name at 

just $1 more. You may pick up your delicious purchases on April 14. 

We appreciate all the ways you help us advance the Kingdom through 

Missions. All proceeds will go to our Youth Mission Fund. For questions 

or to place orders please see Sharon or any WMU member. God bless 

you! 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

If you are missing a blue compact umbrella, please contact the Church 

Secretary. 

 

SUNDAY, MARCH 31 SPECIAL MUSIC 
 

Please note that next Sunday, March 31, 2019 we will have special 

music by “The Kellum’s” …..Steve Kellum, Raymond Kellum, Dorothy 

Kellum, Beulah Colon and Cookie (Evelyn) Smith. 

 

  

 

 

  

 
 

Gloucester United Emergency Shelter Team (G.U.E.S.T.)  
 

Thank you! 
 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church served as an overnight shelter last 
week. A warm and safe place for the homeless, to sleep and to receive a 
hot meal and breakfast was provided. 
 
Thank you to Groves Memorial Presbyterian Church for partnering with 
us and providing delicious meals nightly. 
 
We can show Jesus we love him by loving one another and loving our 
neighbor as ourself.  GPBC members and many others definitely 
showed their Love for Jesus by helping out with the Guest ministry. 
Thank you for your love for those who needed it most! We are so very 
grateful to all the volunteers for giving of their time to care for others in 
need! 
 
 A special Thank you: -For all the supplies members brought in,    
                                    -To Rachel & L.T. for cooking breakfast every    
                                     morning and to the Ruritan Club for donating  
                                     money for breakfast supplies,      
                                    -To Keith for helping out every morning, and 
                                    -To Brian, Stan, Ted and other Churches for help  
                                     with transportation. 
 
This ministry has truly been such a Blessing to all involved. 
 
Thank you 
Pauline Littell 
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